Trinity Health Livingston, Livingston County Health Department

Partner for Community Health Survey

Howell, Mich. (Aug. 30, 2023) — Trinity Health Livingston is partnering with the Livingston
County Health Department to conduct the 2023 Community Health Needs Assessment (CHNA)
survey. This survey is required by the federal government to be conducted every three years by
all non-profit health care facilities. The results of the survey are used to assess, prioritize and
address the needs of the community.

The CHNA helps Trinity Health Livingston and the Livingston County Health Department
evaluate changing health and social needs of our community. The community's input allows
these organizations to ensure all voices in Livingston County are heard, especially those
experiencing poverty and other vulnerabilities. Once completed, the CHNA will be shared
publicly online and utilized to prioritize focus areas for the hospital's community benefit
planning.

“The health and social needs identified by the community through the CHNA process guides the
Trinity Health Livingston’s Community Health local strategic initiatives every three years,” said
John O’Malley, president of Trinity Health Livingston. “We are excited to partner with the
Livingston Health Department so each organization gains a deeper understanding of the
community we both serve and love."

Anyone who lives in Livingston County is encouraged to complete this anonymous survey. The
survey will remain open until Oct. 13, 2023. There is an opportunity at the end of the survey to

submit your name and contact information for a chance to win a $50 Visa gift card. Any names
and contact information provided will remain confidential and will not be linked with your survey
answers.

To take the survey use your phone to scan the QR code below or click this
link: bit.ly/LivingstonCHNA23

About Trinity Health Michigan

Trinity Health Michigan is a leading health care provider and one of the state’s largest employers. With more than
24,000 full-time employees serving 29 counties, Trinity Health Michigan is composed of nine hospitals located in Ann
Arbor, Chelsea, Grand Haven, Grand Rapids, Howell, Livonia, Muskegon, Pontiac and Shelby, and two medical
groups. The health system has 2,314 beds and 5,446 physicians and advanced practice providers. With operating
revenues of $4.16 billion, Trinity Health Michigan returns $184 million back to their local communities each year.
Together with numerous ambulatory care locations, home health and hospice agencies and 23 senior living
communities owned and/or operated by Trinity Health, Trinity Health Michigan provides the full continuum of care for

Michigan residents.
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